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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
SUBJECT: AFSCME Wisconsin Welcomes New Executive Director Patrick Wycoff  
 

AFSCME Wisconsin Welcomes New Executive Director 
Patrick Wycoff  

  
AFSCME Wisconsin is proud to welcome Patrick Wycoff in his new role as Executive 
Director of AFSCME Wisconsin Council 32, effective Saturday, October 12, 2019.  
 
Wycoff has a rich AFSCME history and deep devotion to the labor movement. In 1998, 
Wycoff was hired as a laborer at Winnebago Mental Healthcare and immediately became 
an AFSCME member. Wycoff rose through the ranks, and served as his local union’s 
steward, treasurer, and president, AFSCME Wisconsin Executive Board member, and 
AFSCME Wisconsin Assistant Director. Since January 2019, Wycoff filled the position of 
AFSCME Wisconsin Interim Executive Director. Wycoff looks forward to restoring and 
strengthening the voice of public employees, advocating for Wisconsin’s communities, and 
fighting for those who make Wisconsin happen.  
 
 

For more information, please contact AFSCME Communications Director Valerie 
Landowski (vlandowski@afscme32.org) or (715) 347-2740 
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